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Fax 777-6134 Environmental Quality

Re: PRBRC Petition

Dear Mr. Gordon:

The PRBRC Petition is far too restrictive. The requested change has the potential to shut
down the CBNG industry in which I work.

Use sound science, the existing regulations, and enforcement to maintain Wyoming’s
environment.




